

June 20, 2004

John Martin, Chairman Images for Conservation Fund 2112 West University Drive #801 Edinburg, TX 78539

Dear John:

On behalf of the North American Nature Photography Association (NANPA) Board of Directors, I am pleased to announce NANPA's endorsement of the Images for Conservation Fund (ICF) Pro-Tour of Nature Photography.

Our two organizations foster and promote nature photography though programs in education, wildlife habitat conservation, natural history, and nature photography as an art form. Furthermore, the ICF Pro-Tour brings our shared goals to important regions throughout North America.

We at NANPA proudly recognize the value of the ICF Pro-Tour, which strives for long-term wildlife habitat conservation of private lands. Additionally, NANPA recognizes that opening private land to nature photographers will build and enhance our industry for many years into the future. NANPA commends this program and wishes every success for ICF and its endeavors.

Sincerely,

Stephen G. Maka President

Cc: NANPA Board of Directors